
 

 

3 September 2025 
 

Dear families  

Your child has been selected to take part in a Cross-Country event at Wythenshawe Park on Friday 16 
and Friday 26 September 2025.  

Participating students will need to bring their school PE kit, a coat to wear in case of poor weather, 
and a drink. We will leave the Academy at 2.45pm and travel to Wythenshawe Sport Ground. We 
expect to return to the Academy at approximately 4.45pm.  

There will be an additional event on Monday 3 November where students will be selected to take 
part following the two events on Friday 16 and 26 September.  

To permit your child to take part, please complete and return the expression of interest form as soon 
as possible.  

Yours faithfully  

   

Ms Riches  
Subject Leader - PE  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I have read the information above and would like to express interest in my child attending the 
cross-country event at Wythenshawe Sport Ground from 2.45pm until 4.45pm. 

Student name: ..………………………………………………………………………  Tutor Group: …………………………… 

Date(s) interested in my child attending:   

 

Name: ………………………………………………………… Signature: …………………………….. Date: …………………… 

 

 Friday 16 September 

 Friday 26 September 

 


